
 

June 15, 2023 

Good afternoon, 

On behalf of Brock Minor Hockey Association, I would like to submit a proposal before council and ask them to consider 

early ice availability in September 2023. Traditionally the ice in Sunderland is ready first with Beaverton ready a week 

later and Cannington to follow after Thanksgiving. We would be looking for somewhere around 20-25 hours in that first 

week and possibly more depending on availability. The primary use for this additional ice would be to conduct our tryouts 

and assessments. We must allow a minimum of 3 ice times per team for tryouts in order to keep it fair for those involved. 

Those tryouts would take multiple weeks when using our standard ice times spread out over the 3 rinks which would only 

delay the start of our season well into October.  Should you allow for us to make use of the ice that first week, we would 

be able to select our teams, have them rostered and schedule games all before a second arena opens. Having ice available 

to us by September 24th or earlier would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Mike Clark 

BMHA Ice Manager 


